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WBFIRE DECLARATION

TO WHOMSOVER IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that the proposed project named NIJO NEER to be developed
at 154, B.L. Saha Road, Ward No. 116, P.S. - Behala, Kolkata - 700053, West
Bengal, India, does not fall under the purview of WBFIRE AUTHORITY

CLEARANCE, i.e. the rules pertaining to WBFIRE Department does not apply

for the afore mentioned Project.

I do hereby declare and undertake the abovementioned statement to be fully

true and also do hereby take full responsibility of the same.
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